LRopal Rosarians

Issue 395 - September 2020 Electronic Newsletter of the Royal Rosarians

Greetings, Rosarians and Friends,
“Thank you for reading the Royal Rosarian e-newsletter created in 2005 by Duke Peter Glazer and now
published by Sir Knight Norb Murray (norbmur@comeast.net) with technical support by Sir Knight Tom
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noring Prime Minister Korrie Hoeckendor
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oyal Resarian Council and Royal Rosarian Foundation Board
NEW TIME AND NEW LOGATION
Registration for the PM Installation Ballis now open online on ClubRunner.
Due to the State of Oregon Covid-19 guidelines and restrictions this event has
been relocated and wil be limited for atlendance.
‘When the maximum capacity has been met, the registration will be closed.
Seating is limited, so REGISTER TODAY.
If necessary, a stand by list will be created
The safety of all attendees is our utmost concem, o we will require all attendees,
10 have their temperature taken before they enter and will require all 10 enter with
masks and wear them when not seated.
Date: Oct 10, 2020
5:00-6:00 Open Reception with Sccial Distancing
6:00 Ceremony Begins
Price: $90.00
Attie: Black Tie-Formal
Location: Aurora Colony Vineyards and Winery NOTE: New Lacation
n NE

Aurora, OR 87002
Contact Chair Kathy Fastenau or Registrar Marjie Dreiseszun for info
Newly installed 2020 Council at 2019 Prime Minister’s Bail above.




2020-21 Rosarian Council

2020-21 Prime Minister Korrie

Hoeckendorf has her council set

for the upcoming year and will be

installed at the Prime MInister's

Ball on October 3 at the Embassy

Suites. Council members and

assignments of each follows.

Chairs of events are shown where Y

assigned. | ? . g

Prime Minister Kimberly raises the Prime Minister's Cup with Royal Regent Don
Thacker at the 2019 Prime Minister's Ball.

Korrie Hoeckendorf, Prime Minister

Kimberly Bown- Royal Regent
Nomination and Elections
Prime Minister Plaque Ceremony
Queens’ Plague Ceremony

Dwight Terry — Lord High Chancellor
Rose Festival Foundation Liaison
Rose Festival Queen and Court Liaison
Court/Council escort and line-up
Rose Festival Opening Night Ceremony
Queen's Coronation
Rose Festival, Pendleton Round-Up, Happy Canyon Courts' dinner

John Danielson, Secretary of State
Council Notification & Activity Reports
Council/Membership Meeting Minutes
Portland Rose Society Liaison

Amy Arasmith — Lord Chief Justice
Hospitality Weekend
Honorary Knighting Names/Liaison — Holly Fowler
Honorary Knighting
Queens Garden Party

John Jackson - Lord High Sheriff
Membership Committee
Member Recruitment, retention, and participation
New Member Knighting
PM Wine




Mike Ware — Chancellor of the Exchequer
Royal Rosarian Finances

Michelle Veentjer — Master of Ceremonies
Membership Meetings
Purely Socials

Hearts & Roses Auction - Co-chair-with Larry Rodman
Rosarian Member of the Year Celebration-New Event
Rosarian Golf-

Ron Fisher — Minister of Foreign Affairs

GF and Traveling Floats

RFF Pin Sales

Starlight Parade and Marshals

Hosting by Starlight

Junior Parade and Marshals

Rose Festival Parades Flags & Banners

Grand Floral Parade vehicle for non-marching members — Sue
Simpson

lise Kindler — Lord High Chamberlain
Out of town Parades
Out of town Festivals

Sue Simpson-Lord High Steward
Local Parades

Michael Mills - Councillor
Newsmakers — Margie Schroeder
Milk Carton Boat Races —
Merchandise Sales — Roz Vancil
Royal Rosarian website & calendar
Tuesday Report
Database- Marjie Dreiseszun
Roster — Marjie Dreiseszun
Public Affairs, Press Releases
Social media (FB, Instagram, Twitter)
Speakers Bureau
Royal Communicators — Wayne Bingham
Photographers




Kathleen (Kik) Nielsen — Royal Chaplain
Cheer and Outreach
Christmas for Kids Liaison with Foundation
Blessing of the Festival
Memorial Services
Senior Center Ceremonies — Wayne Bingham

Mary Getty — Royal Gardner
Rose Planting team Coordinator (team, celebrant, shovel, rose)
Rose Garden Contest
Rose Garden Maintenance
Fundraising Liaison with Foundation
Rose Garden Maintenance

David Althaus — Royal Scribe
PA Equipment and Speaker
Christmas Brunch
Greetings — VIP and Ship’s
VA Hospital Visit
Rosarian Picnic
Storage Facility




Executive Secretaries

Duke of the Realm Adam Baker
Uniforms
History Book
Archival Storage
Equipment
Flags and Banners
Elections Liaison

Duke of the Realm Peter Glazer
Insurance
Name Badges
Duke/Duchess Medallions
Legal Affairs

Duke of the Realm Rick Saturn
Stationery and Printing
Certificates and Plaques
Honorary Knighting Medallions

Finance Committee Members
Chancellor of the Exchequer Mike Ware
Duke Bob Strader
Duke Rick Saturn
Lord Chief Justice Amy Arasmith
SOS John Danielson

Secretary of State Dinner

A tradition of the Royal Rosarians is
the Secretary of State Dinner held
when the next year's Council has
been set and prior to the Prime
Minister's Ball and the Prime
Minister's and Council installation.
This year it was held at the Aurora
Colony Vineyard on September 2.
Note social distancing and mask
protocol was "on and off".




Prime Minister Kimberly Bown with
future Prime Ministers Dwight Terry
(2022), Korrie Hoeckendorf (2021)
and John Danielson (2023).

5 Elected Council, the Green Capes with

incoming Prime Minister Korrie. L to R:
Tise Kindler, Michelle Veentyer, John
Jackson, Ron Fisher, Michael Mills,
Korrie Hoeckendorf, Mike Ware, Sue
Simpson and Amy Arasmith.




Appointed Council and Rose Planting
Team, the Red Capes with incoming
Prime Minister Korrie. L to R: Kik
Nielson, David Althaus and Mary
Getty.

Announcements

For the Good of the Organization

Membership Profile Updates

This is a reminder you only have until September 18 to update your
membership profile. If any of your information has changed, or you would like
to update your information you can use the email notification sent to you by
Marorie Dreiseszun on September 1. You can also edit your profile in the Club
Runner member area of the Royal Rosarian website. Just click on Edit My
Profile and make the changes.

If you would like a new photo in the next Roster, go to the Clubrunner site

and update your photo or reply to this email with your new photo, or send your
photo through the mail to: Marjie Dreiseszun, 8410 NW Copeland St., Portland,
OR 97229.

If there are no changes, please reply to Marjie’s email and add "No Changes"
to the subject line. If you are having any issues getting logged into
Clubrunner or can'’t remernber your passwcrd give Marjie a call at 503-708-
7591 or email her at rei

The new membership directories will be available at the November 5
membership meeting.

Thanks for the memories

This will be my last Royal Update as your editor.
Leah and I are relocating to Idaho and therefore I
am hanging up the quill.




It has been a fun and occasionally challenging four

'~ years I have been doing it. Announcing upcoming
Rosarian events and activities and highlighting
those gone by has continuity amazed me for all
that the members do. You are a wonderful,
creative, dedicated and, most of all, fun loving
group and I wish I could hug one and all, however
the Governor says not for now.

I would like to thank the proof reading team of

Duke Peter Glazer (the "komma king"), Duchess
Marilyn Schultz (the teacher never quits) and Sir Knight Tom Marrentette
(taught everything I should know). With three proofers it always amazed me
that they each caught something different. I often put them under pressure to
meet a publishing deadline and they came through. If I dare send it out
without their proofing I would most likely be caught with some silly mistake as
I did in the last issue.

As you may have seen in the Tuesday Report the editor position is open. The
format is Constant Contact and easy to use. When I started it was html only

and tedious, but we have upgraded from there. If you are interested contact
incoming PM Korrie.

Norb Murray

Calendar

Note: The following calendar is subject to
change as COVID-19 developments dictate.

Rosarian Membership Meetings - The
membership meetings for the 2020-2021




Rosarian year will be on November 5 “
(Lifetime Members Honored), February 4 e

(Dukes & Duchesses), March 4 (Purely ‘ ST +
Social), April 1, May 6, May 20 (Rose Festival 113 18 »
Court, Secretary of State Speeches), June 17 j >0
(Elections). All meetings will be at the -

DoubleTree Lloyd Center.

Rosarian Council Meetings - The remaining Council Meeting for the 2019-20
Rosarian year will be held on September 21 at 7:00 pm (Location TBD). The
2021 Council meetings will be held on Octeber 26, November 16, January 18,
February 22, March 22, April 19, May 24, July 19, August 23 and September
20. Council meetings will be at the Lloyd Center DoubleTree starting at 7:00
p.m.

Rosarian Foundation Meetings - The remaining meeting for 2019-20 will be
held at 6:00 p.m. September 23 by Zoom.

2020-2021 Prime Minister's Installation Ball - October 10, Aurora Colony
Vineyards, Aurora

Prime Minister’s Rose Planting & Plague Laying - October 11, Royal Rosarian
Rose Garden, Washington Park

Christmas Brunch - December 6, Benson Hotel
Christmas for Kids - December 9, Hollywood District Fred Meyer

Royal Rosarian Foundation Auction - February 20

Detailed information for each event can be
found online in the calendar section of the
Royal Rosarian website.

Jim Nielson's Truisms

“Do not be di: d by the brok

of the world. All things break. And all
things can be mended. Not with time,
as they say, but with intention. So go.
Love intentionally, extravagantly,
unconditionally. The broken world
waits in darkness for the light that is

- L.R. Knost, Author

(The late Jim Nielson, Prime Minister in 1979, was famous for his "truisms* which he happily
shared in each issu of the Royal Update from its launch in 2005 until his death in 2011. Jim was
knighted under the rose Sutter’s Gold, pictured. Truisms now are either from Jim's archives or are
quotations Duke Pete Glezer thinks Jim would fike. If you'd like to suggest a quotation please
email it to Peter.)




Royal Rosarians
P.0. Box 6915, Portland, OR 97228-6915
Phone: (503) 570-2767



